DEAR Day — DROP EVERYTHING AND READ

Our annual DEAR day will be next Tuesday. Each year we celebrate this day with, of course,
books!

On Tuesday your child is encouraged to choose one favorite book from their home library to
bring to school so that they can share it with the class. Throughout the day we will
spontaneously stop, drop everything that we are doing, and read one of the children’s books.

To help celebrate this special day the Yearbook club will again be offering a snack store for
children to purchase snacks (chips, fruit snacks, and capri sun juice pouches) to eat and drink
during their reading time. If you would like your child to participate you need only to send their
money in a baggie labeled with your child’s name.

Please let me know if you have any questions! Thanks so much for your help in making this
such and fun and special day to help encourage reading!



